
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

National Institutional Ranking Framework 

Ministry of Human Resource Development 

Govt. of India 
 
 

INDIA RANKINGS 2017 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Kind Attention: Institutions participating in India Rankings 2017 
 

NIRF has announced India Rankings 2017, the second edition of this annual exercise, the 

applications received are being processed. 

 

NIRF has been seeking clarifications from the institutions on various parameters through 

emails and phone calls to Nodal Officers. Majority of the Institutions have responded, 

however, still few institutions have not responded to the emails and phone calls. 

 

The Nodal Officers and Head of Institutions are requested to check the emails and provide 

the information, if not done so far as required by the NIRF Team. It is informed that, in case, 

no response is received from the institution by 11th March, 2017, NIRF will be constrained to 

take final decision and will be binding on the institutions. All the institutions are requested 

to send the reply of the clarification(s) sought at verification@nirfindia.org latest by 11th 

March, 2017 

 

    Dr. Anil Kumar Nassa 
Member Secretary 

 

 


